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NEW SELF-PACED LEARNING OFFICIALS’ 

ON-GREEN ASSESSMENT 

(Markers, Measurers & Umpires) 
September 2024 

 

 

Applications are invited for NEW OFFICIALS, who have completed the online component of 
the “Self-Paced Learning for National Umpires”, to attend an on-green assessment session to 
complete their accreditation. 

Please note: This course includes measuring and candidates will be assessed on their 
physical ability to use measuring equipment that requires a steady hand and bending down 
to work at ground level. 
 
 

Date Venue Time 

Sunday 15th September, 2024 Willetton BC 9.00am 

 
Applications must be received at Bowls WA by 30th August, 2024 

Please note this course is limited to 12 attendees 

 

Applications to Bowls WA by: 

Email: umpires@bowlswa.com.au  (Please phone if your email isn’t acknowledged within two days of sending: 9340 0800) 

In Person: First Floor, 158 Main Street, Osborne Park between 9am and 4pm Monday to Friday 

 
Once the application has been processed, we’ll send the applicant information on how to get started with 
the BowlsLearn self-paced learning modules, which they’ll need to complete prior to attending the On-
Green Assessment session. 
 
Please note: 

All applicants will be sent the latest Officiating Manual for Markers, Measurers & Umpires, the Code of 

Ethics and the current Laws of The Sport of Bowls (Crystal Mark 4th Edition May 2023), which they must 

bring to their session. It is advisable that, prior to attending, applicants peruse the relevant chapters in the 

Manual. 
 

Dress will be mufti (casual/sportswear) with approved bowls footwear. 
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